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I-275 Repaving from Bearss Avenue to bridge over Nebraska Avenue 445494-1-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving
Phase Construction
Limits I-275: Bearss

Ave to bridge
over Nebraska
Ave & Bearss
Ave from Florida
Ave to Nebraska
Ave

Project Start September 18,
2023

Length .8 miles
County Hillsborough
Road I-275
Construction
Cost

$4.5 million

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2024

Contractor Hubbard
Construction Co.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  RoadWork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  (813) 975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
This project is repaving I-275 from the Bearss Avenue interchange to
the bridge over Nebraska Avenue in Tampa.

In addition, SR 678 (Bearss Avenue) between Florida Avenue and
Nebraska Avenue will also be repaved. 

Construction activities are taking place during daytime and
nighttime hours. Work requiring lane closures along I-275 will occur
at night from 8 p.m. to 5 a.m.  Occasionally, interstate ramps may
close at night between 11 p.m. and 5 a.m.

Access to driveways, sidewalks, and side streets to be maintained.

Drivers, please use caution when traveling through the work zone
and remain alert for pedestrians and construction workers. 

Project competition is expected during spring of 2024. 

https://fdottampabay.com/project/756/445494-1-52-01

